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Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Workshop for September  

 

There will be a workshop to support all Year 3 parents to familiarise themselves with a few of the  online platforms 

children will be using at home such as MyOn and Spelling Frame. 

 

The workshops will focus on explaining:  

• how children choose their library books and how they know what level book to take home 

• what the online platforms for reading are and what they do 

• how the spelling platform works.  

There will also be an opportunity to have a brief tour of the school after the workshop. 

 

The workshops will take place on Tuesday 26th September at 2:45pm in the Junior School hall. 

 

If you are parent with children in any other year group and not familiar with the platforms, please feel free to 

attend this workshop too. 

 

We hope you have had a wonderful summer break and look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 


